
Sunday, May 12, 2024 

 

Family Matters Prayer This Week 
MONDAY                                       May 13 

9:30 am                Men’s & Women’s Prayer 
 

TUESDAY                                       May 14 

7:00 pm           Devious Devices Session #2 
7:00 pm                            Youth Bible Study 
 

WEDNESDAY                                 May 15 
9:30 am                                       Keenagers 
7:00 pm                                       GriefShare 
7:00 pm      Filipinos & Friends Men’s Basketball 
 

THURSDAY                                    May 16 

1:00 pm                                      PB&J Group 
3:30 pm                      Prayer for Our World 
7:00 pm                         Men’s Floor Hockey 
 

FRIDAY                                          May 17 

 
 

SATURDAY                                    May 18 
 
 

SUNDAY                                         May 19 

9:15 & 11:15 am                          Worship Service 
9:15 & 11:15 am                      SGAC Kids 
12:45 pm                                Filipinos & Friends 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 

Our Christian Workers - Afonso & 

Becky Chinhama work with SIM  
serving the church in Angola. Becky’s 
mom attends SGAC. When the couple 
is in Canada they attend SGAC with 
her. 

 

Our Pastoral Team - Josh Palsky, 

Pastor of Youth & Young Adults. Josh 
is married to Beth & they have 2  
children. 
 

Our Elders Team - Dan Ibsen. Dan is 

married to Melodie & they have 4  
children. 
 

Our Support Team - Candice  

Terney, Children’s Ministry Assistant. 
Candice is married to Mike & they 
have 5 children. 
 

We want to pray with you. If you 
have prayer or praise requests  
contact us at prayer@sgac.net or fill 
out a Connection Card & place it in the 
offering plate. 

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY to all our 

SGAC mothers. May you be blessed 

today for loving your children well & 

pointing them to Jesus! 

 

SPRING OFFICE HOURS - Due to 

change in office staff, office hours on 

Friday for May & June will be 9:00 am - 

12:00 noon.  

 

OFFICE CLOSED on Monday, May 20 

for Victoria Day.  

 

YOU ARE INVITED to a “Jack & Jill” 

Wedding Shower for Jeremy Friesen & 

his fiancé, Maren Morton, on May 26 @  

2:00 pm in the upstairs CLC  

Auditorium. Let’s make their house a 

home. Come for fun, refreshments, & to 

bless the bride & groom! 

 

OUR CONDOLENCES to the Holland 

family in the recent passing of Linda. A 

“Celebration of Life” will be held in the 

CLC on May 25 @2:00 pm. 

 

250 Century Road / 780-962-4700 / sgac.net 

HOW CAN I SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES OF SGAC? 
        

        Cash or Cheque                                                                       
        Interac at the Welcome Center                                         
        Preauthorized Payments from your Bank  
        Account 
         
             E-transfer Using give@sgac.net   
       Online Donations through the  

Website (sgac.net). 

 

              Please remember to include your full name, email  
        address & envelope # on your e-transfers, online                                         
kkkk& offering envelopes. 

Giving 

 

 

General Fund:   

YTD Revenue (July - April 30, 2024) $1,296,489 

YTD Budget Required: (July - April 30, $1,334,739 

YTD Budget Shortfall ($38,250) 

Mortgage Update:   

April Payment on Principal $6,998 

April 30, 2024 Mortgage Balance  $1,428,196 

Interest Rate: 7.7% 

FIND OUT MORE about events at SGAC  

Website - sgac.net  
 
 
           

@Spruce Grove Alliance Church 

mailto:give@sgac.net


Church Life Updates Baptism Sunday 
ARE YOU NEW TO SGAC? We want to help you get  

connected. Fill out a Connection Card found in the  

chair pocket in front of you and stop by the Welcome 

Desk so we can meet you & give you a small gift to say 

thanks for joining us. We hope SGAC will soon start to  

feel like home! 

 

CHILDREN’S CHECK IN LOCATION - Programming  

is available today for nursery to grade 6. Nursery & 2  

year olds check in at the nursery. 3 year olds to grade  

6 check in at the Community Life Centre. There is a  

Mother’s Room in the back of the sanctuary for those  

with little ones.  

 

ADULT SPRING GROWTH GROUPS REGISTRATION  

is now open! View the catalogue online or pick up a  

copy at the Welcome Desk. Plan to connect for 4  

weeks starting the last week in May. Some groups  

have limited space so don’t delay! Visit the Events  

Calendar on our website to register or register  

in-person at the Welcome Desk today. For more  

information contact Pastor Karen. 

  

VBS REGISTRATION IS OPEN – Join us as we  

embark on “The Great Jungle Journey” from August  

6 to 9. Register your 4 year olds to kids going 

into grade 7 today using the QR code or pick 

up a registration form at the Welcome Desk. 

Early bird cost is $40/child or $110/family of 3 or more  

in the same household and ends July 10.  

 

VBS VOLUNTEER REGISTRATION IS OPEN 

Scan the QR code or visit our website to register to  

volunteer at VBS this summer (August 6-9). 

Kids currently in grade 6 ask us about special 

opportunities for you. Nursery is available for 

volunteers with children 3 & under. Contact Debbie for 

more information or visit our website. 

DEVIOUS DEVICES WORKSHOP - May 14 at 7:00 pm  

in the Sanctuary. Join Dave White for the second  

session of this 3-part workshop as he discusses  

practical steps to enhance online privacy, including  

website & app safety & using secure encryption when 

communicating online. Join us as we apply technical  

safeguards to complement Pastor Brent’s sermon series. 

 

SGAC YOUTH GRADUATES - Pastor Josh has some  

exciting events coming up to celebrate our Grade 12  

graduates later this month! If there are any graduates  

in your life, go to the Events Registration page on our 

website to register for the following:  

Grad Banquet—May 24 @ 5:30 pm, tickets are $30,  

grads attend for free. Deadline to register is May 17.  

Grad Mystery Road Trip - May 25 & 26, cost is $260.  

For more information contact Pastor Josh. 

 

KITCHEN HELP FOR GRAD BANQUET - Kathy  

Schotte is looking for some help in the kitchen on May  

24 for the youth grad banquet. Call the church office  

to let us know if you can help! 

 

HERE TO SERVE THANK YOU! - On Saturday a large 

group from SGAC participated in garbage pick-up in  

our community. Thank you for giving of your time to  

show Spruce Grove that SGAC is here to serve. 

 

MEMBERS CHECK YOUR EMAIL for information & a  

motion that requires an electronic membership vote. If  

you prefer a paper copy, you can sign for one at the  

Welcome Desk today or at the church office during the 

week.  

 

 

 

We are excited to celebrate with those being baptized today! Be sure to congratulate them  
after the service.  
 
For more information about baptism at SGAC visit our website or pick up a brochure at the  
Welcome Desk. Our next Baptism Sunday will be in the fall. If you haven’t yet taken that step  
of faith, we hope you consider being part of it. 
 

9:15 Baptisms - Addison Beier, Joel Vankleek, Jake & Charlotte Stone, Kayla Stechynsky, 
Alesha Smoole, Kathryn Morrison, Trish Liew-On, Melissa Lafontaine, Madyson Hiller 
 
11:15 Baptisms - Leah Haines, Jenelle Riopel, Eli Scheidl, Gene Woolridge, Michael Belley,  
Xander & Ezra Tancowny, Ella Morin, Shandel Fehr, Christina Voorhorst 
 
Youth Baptisms (Earlier this Spring) - Justin Dellaire, Ben Magnus, Tyson Stelter, Karley 
Colbourne, Anelie Janssen, Camry Mercer, Harrison Frieser, Aiden & Troy Peters, Layah &  
Mayah Chevalier, Alex Tucker, Jesse Schroeder, Liam Lindemulder, Shayla Toma, Petra Lohr, 
Kingston Hoy 

 

Join us at the cross for prayer after each service. 

 

Sermon Notes 


